
South Bristol School
October 28,

2024 

ben’s Favorites
Class - Guidance and tech
book - dog man series 
time of day - recess                 
Color - gold
Activity - soccer
Food - pizza

ben wants to be....a geologist
when he grows up!

SBS STUDENT
SPOTLIGHT

10/29 - Second Chance flu Clinic
10/30 - 11/1 - New Hope in Guidance Class
10/30 - coastal rivers visits pk/k
10/31 - halloween - wear your costume
11/1 - BCS Boosters Halloween dance
11/4 - Picture retake day
11/4 - 3/4 to Darling marine center
11/5 - 3/4 to YMCA for tennis
11/5 - SBS School Board meeting @ 5:30
11/6 - Jump rope Demo team practice 7:15
11/6 - Math4ME trainers visit classes 
11/6 - Veterans tea 2 10:00
11/6 - Lincoln Academy open house for 8th graders 

MeeT Ben 

Upcoming Events
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check out what is happening at
our school

Third and fourth grade Site
3/4 newsletter

Mr. B’s 5-8 Newsletter

PK-5 Music

First and Second Grade Site
1/2 Newsletter

Technology
Mrs. Wright's 5-8 Site

SBS 6-8 students
went to Hyde school
on 10/24 to attend

maine youth
leadership day  

Guidance

https://www.southbristolschoolme.org/
https://sites.google.com/aos93.org/grades34?usp=sharing
https://sites.google.com/aos93.org/grades34/newsletters?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/aos93.org/sbs58mathandscience/current-newsletter?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/view/sbsmusic/home
https://sites.google.com/aos93.org/mrs-mower/home
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ArnWpeCYFVKBZ5PFW1wonpO5wjjyqBq9/view
https://www.southbristolschoolme.org/o/sbs/page/technology
https://sites.google.com/a/aos93.org/mrs-wrights-ela-ss-page/home
https://sites.google.com/aos93.org/so-bristol-guidance/home
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A       from Mrs. Seiders
Please visit the music website with your
child and click on the links for their
class. Listening to these songs will help
them as they prepare for the Winter
Concert in December. 

3rd, 4th, and 5th graders have
instructional material in their Google
Classroom app if you want to see what
they are working on in class. They should
not feel the need to work on these
assignments on their own time- sharing
the project with you should just be a
chance for them to show off what they
are learning about. 

https://sites.google.com/view/sbsmusic/home


South Bristol SchoolOctober 28,

2024 

Lincoln Academy Pumpkin
Run

Harvesting
veggies

SBS runners did an awesome job at
the LA Pumpkin Run! Mackenzie
finished 3rd, Makenna 5th and Edith
10th for the girls, great running!
Good job to Brady and Robert
running for the boys. Each student
ran great on the hilly 1.5 mile
course. Everyone got a free
pumpkin, too.

Thank you to these
Responsible young
adults for their

help clean up
around the school !

middle school
bee suits
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3/4 and pk/k
buddies

enjoying their
weekly time

together
7th grade

helpers have a
little

downtime to
color in pk/k
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pk/k and 1/2
students show

off their
artwork 

Fri-yay
fun in

the 1/2
room
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annual sbs 
halloween party 

Costume Contest Winners
5th grade and older
funniest  - Brandon 
Most creative - John

scariest - jane

4th grade and under
most cretive - layla

Funniest - Konner
scariest - avery

Mr. Kellett & the 8th
graders would like to

thank all the families who
came out to support their
fundraising efforts at the

halloween party
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Pumpkin carving competition
First Place - Marcus
second place - lainey

A special thank you to round top
ice cream for their donation,  to
sandcastle entertainment for the
dunk tank, and to bittersweet
landing for loaning us the
inflatables! The night would not
have been such a sucess without
the generosity of these
community businesses!
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For more information check our boosters page

Boosters has so many incredible things to report! 

-Combined efforts with our Youth Action Club, the South Bristol Volunteer Fire
Department, and the South Bristol Fisherman’s CoOp resulted in 17 pairs of boots,
over 30 pairs of gloves, waders, and foul weather gear collected and delivered
to communities in North Carolina as they recover from Hurricane Helene. This was
an immediate call to action and our little community joined others up and down the
coast of Maine, helping those in need. Well done!!!

-Nearly thirty students, staff, parents, grandparents, and community members
showed up to help with the Campus Cleanup event. Everyone worked hard and
worked together, giving back to this special place. It was a beautiful day and it
was wonderful to hear the laughs, conversations, and comradery of everyone
working towards a common goal. Thank you!!!

-The Penny War was a huge success! The goal of $200 was met and tripled- over
$600 was raised!!! The funds will go towards fleece material that the students
will use to make blankets for the elderly for the holidays. Students were so
excited to add their pennies each morning last week while talking strategies for
overall goals. Lessons of bundling (Math!) and sportsmanship (Guidance and PE)
nicely overlapped so this activity was able to meld into the academic day too-
always a bonus. Thank you for helping your children gather coins- your
generosity will absolutely be paid forward!!!

https://www.southbristolschoolme.org/o/sbs/page/sbsboosters
https://www.southbristolschoolme.org/o/sbs/page/sbsboosters
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Upcoming events
November 15th or 22 - Fall Family Dance
December 7 - Craft Fair
february 1 - Love Your School- Valentine's Wish List Drive 
February 14 - Movie Night and Cookie/Card Decorating
March 22 - tricky Tray 

SBS Boosters Club

-Thanksgiving Food Drive- Keep an eye out for a flyer about
the food drive coming home soon! We’ll be gathering non-
perishable goods from November 1st through the 22nd.

-Finally, the Veteran's Day Tea celebration is coming up on
Wednesday, November 6th. The students will sit and enjoy
cookies and other baked goods while conversing with heros
in our community. If you would like to bring baked goods for
the event, please drop them off on the morning of the 6th
before 9am. 


